
MEDIA STATEMENT 

 

To all media houses/journalists  

 

Mmabana arts culture and sport foundation welcomes interim CEO 

 

The Department Arts Culture Sports and Recreation HOD, Mr Itumeleng Mogorosi is 
proud to introduce Mmabana’s new incoming Acting CEO, Mr. Hendrick Metsileng. In a 
brief meeting with the entity’s management, Mr. Metsileng provided strategic marching 
orders to set the course for future growth within the creative sector. Mr. Metsileng brings 
with him an extensive leadership background, having previously served as a Director in 
the ACSR MEC’s oIice and as a Director at the Department of Health. 

 

We extend our warmest wishes to Mr. Metsileng for a successful tenure as he embarks 
on plans to service and uplift the community in the creative sector. We encourage all 
stakeholders to support him in his new role. 

 

At the same time, the entity expresses its sincere gratitude to the outgoing Acting CEO Mr 
Thabo Mabe,  for his leadership and contributions. We wish him a great tenure as he 
returns to the Department of ACSR. 
 

Let us move forward together towards a vibrant future for Mmabana and the creative 
community it serves. 

 

-ENDS-  
 

For enquiries  

 

 
 

Manager Marketing and Communications  

Kgalalelo Molotsi  

Molotsik@mmabana.org.za  

0636870724 

Media Liaison OIicer  

Mpho Lepedi  

Mpholepedi@mmabana.org.za 

0728485714 

 

 


